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Dear fellow members,

For this summer, the Quebec rules require that we wear a mask inside public places unless you are eating or drinking.

For our Golf Club, this means that no one is allowed to go into the Starter Shack without a mask (our local rule is actually that
nobody can enter except the starters). It also means we need to wear a mask if we go to order drinks inside the Club House or

if we go in to use the washroom. Those are not specific to just the DCC , they are province wide.

Although many of us feel the risk is very low because we are double vaccinated, the risk is not zero and we owe it to people
around us to respect the rules.

Thank you for your understanding.

-Dr. Gilbert Boucher,
President, Association of Specialists in Emergency Medicine of Quebec

Night Golf - A Big Success!
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Photo Credits: June Parker & Dianne Burk

No surprise the event sold out! With thanks to everyone who turned out and especially to our wonderful organizers, Shelley
Cruise and Laurie Cruise Watson. See you again next year!

The Quiltilla Returns This Saturday, July 31stl

— —

Lake representatives at their residences will sell tickets from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
A table at the Club House will also be selling tickets from 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
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Ticket prices are: 1/ $10, 3/$20, 8/$40, 25/$100.
Cash and cheques are accepted, no chits. Please bring exact change.

Ticket Sellers by Lake:
Lake Contact Phone Email
Black Jean MacGibbon 450-562-9572 jean.macgibbon@gmail.com

(mailto:jean.macgibbon@gmail.com)

Boyd Susan Steeves 514-924-9257 susan.steeves1@gmailc.om
(mailto:susan.steeves1@gmail.com)

Clear Barb Hindle 450-562-1628 barbara.hindle@bellnet.ca
(mailto:barbara.hindle@bellnet.ca)

Curran Marilyn Wynn 450-562-3480 marilyn.wynn42@gmail.com
(mailto:marilyn.wynn42@gmail.com)

Quiltillas will begin at 3:30 p.m. on each of the 4 lakes and at 5:00 p.m. will end at the ‘End Dock’ for the drawing. Deck out
your docks, balconies and trees with past quilts! Dress up your boats and/or yourselves, bring along a cocktail, and have a
great time!

Estelie Willard | all Rbison

Boyd Eileen Paragis Kathy Laidley

Clear Lorraine des Rosiers Lynn Palmer

Curran Barb Therrien Laurie Lincoln

Louisa Mary Tucker Isobel St. Georges

T — T ——

The draw will be held at 5:00 via Zoom from the D.C.C.

There will a draw for a prize on each lake and other areas, and the grand draw for the Quilt.
The sign in link for the Zoom meeting is : https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5836894940
Watching the live draw on Zoom is optional - as all winners will be announced from each End Dock!
Please contact June with any questions or concerns

Bar Hours
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Photos courtesy of: Gindy Aikman

We are working towards establishing regular hours for bar service at the Club House. For now we can confirm the Friday shift,
but opening hours on Saturday and Sunday may still fluctuate, depending on demand and weather conditions. Please refer to
to the Members Home Website Page for updates.

Bar Hours This Weekend
Friday: 5p.m.- 7p.m.
Saturday: 12p.m. - 2p.m. (Closing early for the Quiltilla)
Sunday: 12p.m.-2p.m.

We also wish to inform you that all our volunteer bartenders have been undergoing training for responsible alcohol service to
ensure the safety and well being of our members. If a customer is appearing to exceed their limit, our bartenders will stop
serving them. Our goal is to facilitate an enjoyable social occasion while ensuring everyone arrives home safely.

Thank you!

Volunteer Painters Wanted!

Our log siding has arrived from back order and needs to be painted. We will be setting up in the Club House and need some
volunteers to apply paint using a roller and a brush for the sides either on a morning or afternoon shift. Probably 3 hours a
day. If you are interested in helping out with some ‘light’ construction work, please get in touch with Peter Parsons

at pparsons370@gmail.com or at 1-303-882-4260. The Club House is going to look great when the outside is finished!

A Word from our Ladies' Director

It’s very heartening to see some COVID safety measures being eased. We are hoping for more, which will allow even more
social interaction between the membership. Stay tuned for more information as the summer winds down.

Many thanks are extended to Margaret Gurinskas Grout for donating the flowers at the Ladies 8th tee and to the trio of
Carol Wilson, Gail Jebson and Jean McGibbon who planted the 6th. The pots are looking wonderful!
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-Becky Thompson

Save the Date! PIZZA NIGHT FRIDAY, AUGUST 6th, 5pm - 7-m

T — T ——

Hosted by Jim Cameron and Dave Glionna. $15 includes: 1 personal sized pizza made fresh on the BBQ, salad and 1
beer/wine ticket. Limited to 50 participants. Please sign up HERE

— ——G—GC

Flertrir Gnlf Cart Rentale Nnw Widelv Availahlel
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We have 2 brand new, beautiful Drivable Electric Carts now ready to rent for all members age 25 and over. Click HERE to
reserve one of 4 daily cart/tee times. Or call the starter and they will reserve a cart & tee time for you.

You can reserve a cart up to 7 days in advance. Also, we have now moved away from Cart Path only, to a 90-degree policy.
Rules, Cart Paths and Rates are listed HERE.

We have a promotion to encourage you to spoil your guests. Rent a cart and bring a guest for $35, including taxes. (list
price is $50). Show your guests how much you love them

Golf News

Our Golf Gaptains are sending out a weekly bulletin with all the news pertaining to golf at the DCC. Please click HERE for
all the news.

If you have news and/or photos to share, please send them to Cindy Aikman at aikmancindy@gmail.com.

Keep well everyone and enjoy our beautiful DCC!
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